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Sent: onday 24 January 2022 23:03
To: CARBON BUDGET CONSULTATION
Subject; Submission on carbon budgets

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear SirlMadam

As a citizen and a taxpayer ! believe the carbon budgets proposed are impossible to achieve without inflicting
enormous pain on ordinary people and rural dwellers in particular. | believe they should be scrapped and a
meaningful dialogue should take place with citizens outlining the costs and benefits of carbon targets. A very small
minarity of ideologically driven climate concerned people have had excessive influence on this discussion to date.
Can you please send me an acknowledgement that you have received my submission please.

Regards

Sent from my iPhone




